22nd August 2017
NORTHFIELD ACADEMY S1 GUIDANCE EVENING
Tuesday 29th August 6 – 7pm 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to invite parents/carers to visit Northfield Academy on Tuesday 29th August from 6 -7pm.

The aim of the evening is for you to have the opportunity to meet with your child’s guidance teacher and discuss their child’s transition from primary to secondary.
On this occasion this opportunity is for parents and carers only and no pupils should attend. 
Event Programme:

6 – 6.15pm 
Brief introduction to all members of staff

6.15 onwards 
Opportunity to talk with staff
Tea and coffee will be offered by our prefects. 
 


I very much hope that you will be able to join us on Tuesday 29th August and would ask that you complete the form below or telephone the school or email at northfieldacademy@aberdeencity.gov.uk to inform us of your intention to attend.  I look forward to welcoming you into the school.

Yours sincerely
Mr Mike Will
Acting Head Teacher
OTHER S1 KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:
· November 2017 progress reports issued
· 27th November – 1st December 2017 Loch Eil Trip

· 12th / 13th  December 2017 Christmas Concert

· Monday 8th January to Wednesday 31st January 2018 S1 Consultation period
· May 2018 progress reports issued

· 19th June 2018 Celebration of Success Awards ceremony
Further school information can be found by visiting Northfield Academy’s Facebook page and website http://www.northfieldacademy.co.uk/

Please return this tear-off slip to Northfield Academy by Friday 25th August 2017.

____________________________________________________________________________

Name of Student: ……….………………………………………………………...

Number of adults attending: ……………………………………………………

